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Dear all, 

 

We are excited to announce our upcoming installation service, which will take place this Sunday, October 

31st at 10am right here at 43rd! As you may have heard, we will install our new Manhattan and District 2 

Pastor, Rev. Miilhan Stephens! In addition, we will also install our new incoming Assistant Pastors, Min. 

Joshua and Takayo Holmes! Our Regional President, Dr. Chung Sik Yong and National President, Rev. 

Naokimi Ushiroda will be in attendance to support our special service! 

 

This service will be open to anyone that wishes to attend! However, in order to prepare for the upcoming 

installation service, we would like for everyone to please register you and your family's name on the 

Google form here: forms,gle/JLa3b4mn5KiZuy3cA 

 

If you cannot make it in person but would like to see a live broadcast, you may do so by watching it 

through our facebook page (click here to like our page): www,facebook,com/themanhattanfamily. We 

will start livestreaming at 10am! 

 

As always, we are looking for volunteers to help with setting up this Saturday as well as the day of the 

service. If you would like to volunteer, please email us at manhattanfamilychurch@ gmail,com 

 

Let us continue to pray for our new pastoral team members as they will soon begin their new mission as 

pastors of the Manhattan Family Church! We sincerely thank our soon to be Senior Pastors, Rev. Edner 

and Dr. Juanita Pierre-Louis for their hard work and commitment to our Manhattan Family! 

 

We hope to see you all then! God Bless you and your families! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Manhattan Family Church Team 


